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I am running for the ECPHC Board of Directors as the secretary. I have been an active member 

of the club for over 14 years. I have been the beach cleanup chairperson for the last 10 plus 

years. I have attended MOTM for 13 straight years. I attended board meetings when Cindy was a 

member at large. I understand the commitment needed to run the club and I am willing to put 

forth 100% effort to help make the club successful and raise a lot of money for our charities.  
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